
 

Upcoming Events: 
 
Dec 24th- Jan 6th- Winter Break 

Jan 7th 2019! - Students Return to School 
 
 
Media Center News: 
 
Kroger Community Rewards Program 
Want to help The Heritage Media Center but aren't sure how? Kroger has a great 
program called Kroger Community Rewards and they reward the organization of your 
choice with funds just because you shop there. We would use these funds to bring in 
speakers and fun events for our students to enjoy at Heritage!  

Signing up is simple. 
Visit https://www.kroger.com/account/enrollCommunityRewardsNow/ to register your 
Kroger Plus card. The Media Center organization code is: PC168. Please feel free to 
reach out to Miss Stout at emily_stout@hboe.org  if you have any questions!  

Math Counts 
MathCounts update:  Students have been working hard in MathCounts club since 
October. Our School Competition will be on January 15th after school in room 215 as 
usual. We then compete on Feb. 9th at Columbus State with schools from several 
Central Ohio counties. Good luck to these awesome students! 
 

Boys Volleyball 
Darby Boy's Volleyball Camp: 
 
There will be a Darby Boy's Volleyball Camp over winter break for any one in grades 3-
8.  It will be at Darby in the main gym on Jan. 2-3 from 1:00 - 3:00 pm. The camp is only 



$20 and the attendees will receive a t-shirt and mini volleyball.   All profits will benefit 
the Darby Boy's Volleyball Program.  Go Panthers! 

Be Well 
Hilliard City Schools and Dublin City Schools are partnering to host “Be Well – A Parent 
University” on Saturday, March 9th. Hilliard Superintendent John Marschhausen and 
Dublin Superintendent Todd Hoadley explain more about the event in this short video. 

Signs of Suicide 7 and 10 Grade Parent Meeting 
This workshop on January 10 is for any parent of a 7 or 10 grade student that will be 
taking health classes during the upcoming semester. Specifically, it will provide 
information about the Signs of Suicide Curriculum that will be presented to these 
students in their health classes as a district wide initiative. The presentation will cover 
signs and symptoms of depression, how students are encouraged to reach out for help 
for themselves or peers, as well as research and information related to teen depression 
and suicide.  The meeting will take place at 6:30pm at Weaver Middle School 

Parent University – Book Talks 
Hilliard and Dublin are also partnering in several community book talks centered around 
the book Unselfie: Why Empathetic Kids Succeed in Our All-About-Me World, By 
Michele Borba, Ed.D.  Learn more and sign up today! 

 

 


